
January 2025 Newsletter 

 Dates for your diary:
Circus Visit 
Thursday 8th February
Please wear PE kit 

World Book Day 
Thursday 6th March - PJ
dress up for ‘bedtime story’
theme day.

Tuesday 1st April 
2 to 6pm 
Parents Evening - sign up to
follow after half- term

Friday 11th April 
2.30pm
Spring Performance - all
welcome.

 

It has been a busy start to the term, and we are thrilled with how smoothly
everything has commenced. The children have settled in quickly after the
Christmas break, and we are already seeing significant progress. Miss Harland
is particularly impressed with the strides the children are making. 

The arrival of the Badgerbrook pupils has been a fantastic opportunity. They
are now mingling seamlessly during playtime and assembly, creating a richer
social environment. This transition has been a wonderful experience for
everyone. We are fortunate to be part of the Discovery Trust, where the sense
of community and belonging is evident. Our trust motto, "We help every
Discovery family," resonates in everything we do. One of the highlights of our
week is the singing assembly on Friday. The feel-good vibe sets a joyous tone
for the weekend. It's a wonderful way for the children to express themselves
and for us all to come together. We have always celebrated the Chinese New
Year with great enthusiasm. 

Next week, we will be welcoming a circus to our school. I am very envious of
anyone who can juggle! The circus visit is scheduled for Thursday, 6th
February. Please ensure the children come to school wearing their PE kits.

Admin Reminders
Lunch Orders: Please ensure you have ordered your child's lunch or provided
a packed lunch. You can order in advance and make changes up until
8:45am.
Contact Information: Please use office@dsatwellingtonplace.org for any
communication regarding your child. If the message is for Miss Harland or
myself then please add this to the subject of the email.
Reporting Absences: To report an absence, call  the school line on 01858
451023 and leave a voicemail detailing the reason for your child’s absence.

Thank you for your on-going support and cooperation. We look forward to a
fabulous February ahead!

Warmest regards,
Cressida Knox


